
WCOF PRESCHOOL NEWS 
THREE-YEAR-OLD CLASSES 
DECEMBER 2019 
The Three’s Team: Margie, Cheryl, Shana, Brandi 

 
 

 

 
We are going to be busier than the elves in 
the North Pole this month! We will be 
working on our scissor skills, focusing on our 
letters of the month which are C and J, and 
practicing our songs for our upcoming 
holiday celebration. Our theme is Christmas 
and celebrating the season. Also, we will be 
working on a very top secret surprise, so no 
peeking please! 
 
Everyone has had a chance to fill our letter 
bag and it will be making its way around to 
everyone until we finish the alphabet. All the 
kids have done an amazing job and we 
appreciate all your help with our bag! 
 
 
MYSTERY GUEST READERS 
 
If you would like to come in and be a guest 
reader for our class, we have a sign-up sheet 
posted in the hall for you to schedule a day 
that works best for you. We ask that you 
come in around 1:20 and share a story with 
our class before we leave for the day. We try 
to keep it a surprise for the kids, and they 
love to guess who is coming in! It’s so much 
fun and we hope you’ll have a chance to 
surprise our class. We welcome 
grandparents, aunts, uncles, and anyone 
special to your child.  
 

IMPORTANT DATES  
 
HOLIDAY CELEBRATION: 
 
December 18 Wednesday  
   9:30 - 11:00 am  
Dismissal at 11:00 am 
 
EARLY DISMISSALS: 
 
December 19 Thursday  
   Early Dismissal - 12:00 pm 
 
December 20 Friday 
   Early Dismissal - 12:00 pm 
 
SCHOOL CLOSED: 
 
December 23 Monday through  
January 3 Friday 
 
School reopens on Monday, Jan 6 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE 
 
Chapel will be on Tuesday, December 3 
 
For any school closings or delays due to 
inclement weather, WCOF follows the BASD for 
school closings. Days with two hour delays, 
start at 10:30 am for WCOF. 
 
Remember to check your child’s folder for any 
important news on upcoming events and please 
sign your child in every day at drop off time. 
 
 
Enjoy this precious time with your family and we 
want to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year Blessed with Peace 
and Joy! 

 

 


